
February 1, 1979 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors  held their regular monthly meeting on 

Thursday February 1, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at the Township Municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Wilbur Danner, 2
nd

 by Glenn Snyder, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 The Kenneth Hill plans were approved by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried.  

 A resolution was passed enrolling the paid employees of the township, supervisors 

and secretary, in the social security program.  This was passed by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by 

Danner, carried.* 

 Fireman’s Compensation was discussed.  This matter is to be tabled until it is 

further investigated.    

 Bids were to be opened for overhead door tonight.  There were no bids received.   

Bid for oil - RC 800 - 30,000 gallons 

Bid for equipment - dozer with bucket 

Bid for stones - 1500 ton 2A;  1,000 ton 2’s; 500 ton 1B; 200 ton anti-skid 

Secretary to bid same as last year.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Next meeting march 9, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at township municipal building.  

  

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   

*Resolution can be found on disk labeled “Resolutions (1)” under above date and social 

security subject.   


